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ANNEX  

Mision de Chile ante la Union Europea 

№ 177/2009 

The Mission of Chile to the European Union presents its compliments to the European 
Commission’s Directorate-General for Maritime Affairs and Fisheries and has the honour to 
refer to the Report agreed between the European Commission and Chile following the 
bilateral technical consultations held in New York on 5 and 6 October 2009 on swordfish in 
the South-Eastern Pacific.  

Concerning the content of point xi of Annex I to the Report, the Mission of Chile would 
request the Directorate-General for Maritime Affairs and Fisheries to amend the list of ports 
designated by Chile as described in the Report. 

The Mission of Chile hereby informs the Directorate-General for Maritime Affairs and 
Fisheries that the newly designated ports are Arica, Antofagasta and Punta Arenas. 

The Mission of Chile to the European Union would request the European Commission’s 
Directorate-General for Maritime Affairs and Fisheries to give the above matter its attention 
and assures it of its highest consideration. 

Brussels, 23 November 2009 

To the Directorate-General for Maritime Affairs and Fisheries 

of the European Commission 

Brussels 


